
Prince Institute of Innovative Technology (PIIT) 
Greater Noida 

NOTICE 
Date:-30/12/2021 

This is to inform to all the PlITians that Institute will be closed 

trom 31/12/2021(Friday) to 02/01/2022(Sunday) on the occasion of 

New Year Celebration cum winter vacation. 

Institute will reopen on 03/01/2022(Monday) as usual time. 

2022. 
HAPPYEWXEAR

Wihing yea all a Kistul non yean. cope that iy and aeress 

fellen yew in eveay secdes of lite. 

Yoiga. 


